Benevolent Fund Needs

In recent months, we have had opportunities to minister to those who
have needed a helping hand. We have met those needs by using the
Benevolent Fund. Because of this, the fund is being depleted. We will be
taking an offering at the end of the service today. We appreciate
anything that you feel led to give and Thank you for your generosity.

Mennonite Voluntary Service - Matthew Peters

Matthew Peters will be serving with Mennonite Voluntary Service.
He will be leaving August 14t and serving for 9-10 months.
He is going to Aibonito, Puerto Rico. MVS is asking that he

raise part of his financial support.

If you would like to help with his support you may donate online at:
http://igfn.us/vf/Mpeters
or you may send a check to:
Mennonite Mission Network
P.O. Box 370
Elkhart, IN 46515-0370
(Please designate to MV'S - Matthew Peters)

or at MMN'’s website:
mennonitemission.net

Matthew’s letter with more information is on the Welcome Center,
as well as posted on the Missions Bulletin Board in the Foyer.

Vacation Bible School

Thank you to everyone that helped make this year’s VBS
a great success!

We had 53 children registered with over 40 helpers.

We were able to raise $385 to go to MDS’s work in
Puerto Rico. MDS is currently cleaning up and repairing roofs that were
damaged during hurricane Maria.

We appreciate everyone that helped and contributed.
We couldn’t do it without you!

Family GCamp-out at Trails End Camp
August 2nd - 4th

We will be having a Combined Service
on the 4th at 11a.m. Followed by a potluck.

There will not be a Worship Service or
Sunday School at Calvary on the 4th.

Directions to the camp are on the
Welcome Center




